
 Dear Parents, 

 We hope you enjoy the summer with your child.  Reading, visiting the library 
 regularly, practicing math facts and writing will help your child in second 
 grade.  If you would like to take advantage of the back to school sales, here 
 is a list of supplies your child will need. 

 1 wide ruled notebook 
 2 pocket folders 
 24 or more pencils 
 Crayola Crayons – 24 count – three boxes 
 2 erasers 
 12 or more glue sticks 
 scissors 
 a smock or an old shirt 
 a plastic crayon box 
 a box of one quart OR gallon size zip-lock bags 
 6 or more black Expo dry erase markers with dry eraser 
 2  sets of headphones 
 1 small package of wipes 
 1 bottle hand sanitizer 

 Please DO NOT PURCHASE  pencil sharpeners  – we have  a pencil 
 sharpener in the classroom  . 

 Have a great summer. 
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